OSMANIA UNIVERSITY CENTENARY CELEBRATION CONTRIBUTION &
PARTICIPATION

G. Pulla Reddy College Pharmacy has actively participated in Osmania
University Centenary celebrations. Chairman, Principal & staff attended
the Inaugural function of Centenary celebrations on 26" April, 2017.
During the Inaugural week, the video of Osmania University History was
played in the college and all the students & staff were present.

In appreciation of contribution and participation of affiliated colleges in
centenary celebrations, the Vice Chancellor Prof. S. Rama Chandram
has presented memento the Chairman  Sri. P. Subba Reddy on
07-06-2018 at 5.00pm in the committee room, administrative building
Osmania University.

The vice chancellor thanked the managements and requested to
support for the quality higher education and contribute to the
university to attain the excellence.



